
Subject: StreetcarLA.

From: Robert Peppey (r.peppey@yahoo.corn)

To: rpeppey@yahoo.com;

Date: Tuesday, June 16, 2015 8:29 AM

Good Morning Councilmembers,

My name name is Robert Peppey. I have been a homeowner and thus a property taxpayer in
both CD 4 and CD 13 since 1992.
I would like to commend all those involved in the LA Street Car Project. I urge you to
fully fund the shortfall for the Street Car Line. Also I believe that 7th street rather than
9th street is the best route.
With the recent election of David Ryu to council I believe a major roadblock has been
removed to consideration of an extension of the the Street Car to the underserved by
rail neighborhoods of Elysian Park, Echo Park, Silver Lake, Atwater and Los Feliz. The
best route to begin this extension would be Sunset Blvd west to Santa Monica Blvd
which serves most of these areas.

Thank You again for your great work on this Project,

Robert Peppey
3523 Crestmont Avenue
Los Angeles, CA 90026
323 236 5531
CD 13
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